
 

 

Thursday 17th September 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,         
 
This afternoon, we launched ‘The Little Book of Adventures’ in all year 
groups at Red Oaks.  
 
The Little Book of Adventures is inspired by lists such as ’50 things to 
do before you’re 11 3/4.’ The aim is to give all pupils the opportunity to 
try new things and develop new skills to equip them for life. It can help 
children to grow in confidence, expand their understanding of the 
world around them or introduce a hobby or passion that could last for 
years to come. It is designed to be lots of fun!  
 
Each year group has a list of 20 ideas to complete over the year. These experiences can be 
done at home or in school. We aim for at least 15 of the 20 in each year group list to be 
completed at school but they can certainly be done more than once. Every child has an A5 
booklet with all year group lists in that will stay with them throughout their journey at Red 
Oaks. This booklet will remain in school and will be signed off by the teacher as they 
complete activities. The full booklet can be found on the website under ‘Children- Little Book 
of Adventures.’  
 
You will find your child’s year group list in the back of their Home School Contact Book to be 
able to complete lots of activities at home too. When your child has completed one of their 
year group activities, they can share their experience with the teacher and have it signed 
off. You don’t have to record doing the activity in any way. However, if you would like to, we 
would love to see pictures, videos or models on Class Dojo or brought into school!  
 
The challenge is to try and tick off all of the experiences before you leave Red Oaks in Year 
6.  
 

We hope you have lots of fun with this one! 
  


